
Regional Medical Directors Committee  
Monthly Meeting Agenda 

Date: March 27th, 2023 
Zoom:  https://umsystemprotected.zoom.us/j/96761358349 

Meeting ID: 967 6135 8349 
Passcode: 052259 

    +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 
     +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston) 

Committee Members in Attendance: Dr. Brandt, Dr. Umfleet, Dr. Froelke, Dr. Andrews, Dr. Lewis  
Others in Attendance: Dr. Lewis, Bob Patterson, Dan Ulhorn, Kurt Lowenberg, Mark Alexander, Chip 
Portz, Chris Mattes, Mike Wallace, Ruby Meher, Kat Probst 

1. Old Business  
a. Data User Group: SAC update, HIDI/MHA MIH Pilot Program, stakeholder discussion 
b. TCD Advisory Committee: New group is discussing first meeting date.   
c. Peer Review: Dr. Coughenhour and Mark Alexander testified, the group discussed 

opposing viewpoints. Dr. Carney will create and submit a LOS from the Regional Medical 
Directors’ group, similar support requested from MAA, MOCEP, NAEMSP, etc.  

2. New Business: High Voltage Injuries with Dan Ulhorn and Kurl Lowenberg. Discussed statewide 
distribution of high voltage electrocution education (to EMS, PSAP, civilians). Dr. Andrews 
extended an invitation for SAC, Ruby Meher for LifeFlight/H-HEMS. 
 

3. Reports from Regional Medical Directors: 
Dr. Carney: NFL Draft 4/27-4/29, Narcan leave behind 
Dr. Brandt/Dr. Lewis: opioid epidemic 
Dr. Umfleet: Nothing to report 
Dr. Froelke: Telecommunication rollout and discussion 
Dr. Andrews: Nothing from the Region 
 
Dr. Andrews: SAC update  - discussed renewal of SAC membership/committee members 
 

4. Announcements 
 

5. Next Meeting, 4/24/23 at 10am: WE WILL CANCEL APRIL’S MEETING. Next meeting will be May 
22nd, 2023 at 10am.  
 

Meetings are the 4th Monday (the day before SAC) at 10 am—Zoom. For agenda and zoom information 
visit: https://health.mo.gov/safety/ems/  
Contact for Inquiries:  
State Medical Director, Dr. Erica Carney, MD FAEMS 
Senior Administrative Assistant, Mendy Hull 
Office:  816-513-6262  
mendy.hull@kcmo.org   
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